
 
CITY OF ISANTI 
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
TUESDAY, December 15, 2020 
VIA ZOOM  

 
 

1.   Meeting Opening 
A.  Call to Order: Chair Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:40pm. 
B.  Pledge of Allegiance  
C.  Roll Call: Commissioners present: Jeff Johnson, Paul Bergley, Jimmy Gordon, Steve 

Lundeen, Dan Collison, Arissya Simon. Members absent: Alexander Collins.  
Staff present: Community Development Director Sheila Sellman, City Administrator Josi 
Wood. 

D.  Agenda Modifications: None   
    

2.     Meeting Minutes 
A. Approval of Minutes from November 17, 2020 Planning Commission Meeting. Motion by 

Collison to approve, second by Bergley, motion passes 5-0. We were unable to hear 
Commissioner Simon. 

 
3.   Public Hearing 

A. Ordinance Amending the City Zoning Code, Ordinance 445 Section 16 signs: Sellman gave the 
staff report and explained this amendment was at the direction of the Planning Commission. The 
change is only for the Highway 65 Overlay District. No one from the public spoke on this item. 
Gordon stated we already require them to have landscaping around the sign and the business 
owner knows their business and should be able to have a sign that they think is best. There was 
discussion on how the Highway 65 corridor is the gateway to the city and it should be held to a 
higher standard. Motion by Lundeen to approve the ordinance amendment as presented, second 
by Collison, motion passed 3-2. Bergley and Gordon No. We were unable to hear Commissioner 
Simon. 
 

B. Ordinance Amending the City Zoning Code, Ordinance 445, Section 6 Residential Districts: 
Sellman gave the staff report and explained that Fire Station is a Conditional Use in the R-3A 
district and as part of the sale to the Fire District we need to add Fire Station as a permitted 
use. No one from the public spoke on this item. Motion by Collison to approve, second by 
Lundeen, motion passed 5-0. We were unable to hear Commissioner Simon. 

 
4.  Other Business: None 
    
5.     Discussion Item 
  A. Concept Plan: Sellman gave the staff report on a housing concept plan for 80-acres north of 

Cajima adjacent to the golf course. The proposal includes a mix of single-family residential 
development of about 174 lots. The Commission would like to see some type of open space for this 
area, but is not interested in a city park. The site has some challenges with wetlands and the gas 
easement. Overall, the Planning Commission was in favor of the development. We were unable to 
hear Commissioner Simon. 

   
6. Adjournment: Motion by Bergley, second by Lundeen to adjourn, motion passed 5-0 meeting 

adjourned at 8:18pm. We were unable to hear Commissioner Simon.  
 
Respectfully Submitted by Sheila Sellman Community Development/Secretary.  


